
55th Annual Tiffin Cross Country Carnival 
September 7th, 2024 
 
Coaches and Runners,  
 
 Thank you for entering the Tiffin Columbian Cross Country Carnival. We look forward to 
welcoming runners, coaches, families and friends to this legendary event. Please review the following 
information prior to this event to help you navigate this large event.  
 
1. The course is run at Hedges-Boyer Park, 491 Coe Street. The start and finish are located in the upper 
oval. 
 
2. In all team races, you must enter between five and seven runners. Those with less than five runners 
must enter an open race. If you have more than seven runners, those extra runners must enter an open 
race. One team per school per varsity race. 
 
3. You will pick up your race packet at the registration tent near the finish line – all information is there. 
You will also need to sign a verification form at the tent and receive your starting line box number(s).  
 
4. We will be using Baumspage again this year for entering your rosters. The entry deadline is 
Wednesday September 4th, 2024 at 9:00pm. We will be using chip timing as we have in the past.  
 
5. Results will be made available as soon as possible after each varsity race. Results will also be available 
at Finishtiming.com or on Baumspage.com.  
 
6. Individual awards will be handed out in a specially designed chute as the runners finish their race. All 
other runners will be directed to the bullpen area. Names can be engraved on individual trophies at the 
barn. 
 
7.  We will be using disposable chips this year. Neither coaches or runners will need to turn in their 
chips.  
 
8. Team trophies will be presented at the barn as soon as possible after each race.  
 
9. Apparel will be available to purchase. Cash and checks will be accepted. 
 
10. We will have water available for the runners at the finish line. 
 
11. Keep team tents and athletes away from the residential side of the park oval. 
 
12. Runners will follow white lines on the course. Please remind your runners' families to not park near 
the course. 



 
13. There are special areas for drop off of athletes. Only coaches may leave the bus at the top of the 
oval! Traffic control will let you know where you may drop athletes off (area near porta johns/pool, near 
tennis courts or in bus parking area).  
 
14. We have a medical tent but a doctor may not be present at all times. If an athlete is transported to a 
hospital it will be at your cost. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Felske or Amy Cooper at 
tiffincarnival@tiffincityschools.org 
 
ENTRY FEES:  
Boys’ High School $ 125.00      Girls’ High School $ 125.00 
Boys’ Jr. High $ 50.00       Girls’ Jr. High $ 50.00 
 
 All four teams would equal $350.00 in total fees. 
 
 PLEASE RETURN AMOUNT DUE NO LATER THAN August 9th,, 2024 TO:  
     

Tiffin Columbian High School Athletics 
300 S. Monroe Street 
Tiffin, Ohio 44883 

 
 


